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To the Chair and members of the Senate Committee on Rule:  

 

I oppose SB 210, which would require in person voting as the standard method of 

voting in Oregon. Oregon has successfully voted by mail for 25 years, with very low 

instances of voter fraud. Passing this bill into law would make it more difficult for 

people to vote, would require people to take hours off work to needlessly stand in 

lines. This would particularly be a hardship for hourly workers, people with young 

children, those with physical disabilities, people with limited access to transportation 

in urban and rural areas. This would also mean standing up polling locations, which 

would unnecessarily add to the expense of the voting process.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Tiffany Hamilton  

Salem, Oregon  


